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Thursday, February 25th, and Friday,

February 26th,  will be asynchronous

school days.

TMS DOES NOT UNLOCK THE DOORS UNTIL 7:40 A.M.

Posted on: February 11, 2021- The next staff vaccination is scheduled for Thursday

February 25th, and that will be an asynchronous school day.  In addition, Friday February

26th will also be an asynchronous school day.  The health data indicates that a significant

number of people have a reaction to the second vaccine. TSD has not been able to secure

enough subs for that date, and it has been determined that an asynchronous school day is

the best solution.

*     *     *     *     *     *     *     * *     *     *     *     *     *     *

*** If you travel outside of the state, please follow the Covid travel guidelines
Ohio Covid Travel Advisory

*     *     *     *     *     *     *     * *     *     *     *     *     *     *

IMPORTANT FLYER INFORMATION - PLEASE READ BELOW

*** IMPORTANT MORNING DROP-OFF INFORMATION ***
(Morning drop-off procedures apply to the afternoon pick-up as well)

*** Picture Day @ TMS ***
*** Yearbook Order Form ***

*** Did You Know?!? ***
*** Call Ahead or Send a Note ***

● Conference dates have been rescheduled for Thursday, March 4,
and March 11, from 3:30 - 7:00 p.m.

https://coronavirus.ohio.gov/wps/portal/gov/covid-19/families-and-individuals/COVID-19-Travel-Advisory/COVID-19-Travel-Advisory



















